Aaron Brown

From: S Kumar

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2019 2:46 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: RE: Impact of Cockle Bay development on the circular park and child care centre between Darling

Park Towers

Categories: Aaron

Dear sir/madam,

Further to my following e-mail, | would also like to submit that there is a large childcare centre that uses open area
between the three Darling Park Towers. The children would be deprived of winter afternoon sun if the proposed
tower goes ahead in kits current location.

Regards

Satyen Kumar

From: S Kumar

Sent: Monday, 11 March 2019 4:52 PM

To: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Impact of Cockle Bay development on the circular park between Darling Park Towers

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to submit that, if not already dealt with, consideration needs to be given to the impact of the new development on the sun light in
the circular public park between Darling Park towers. This is a public park and is used by many people from the offices around and outside for
their lunch breaks and meetings in winter sun when it is so nice out there.

Regards
Satyen Kumar





